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MEDIA ADVISORY:  THURS., APRIL 13, 2006 
 
 
HIGHLIGHTS FROM APRIL BOARD OF CONTROL MEETING 
 
 
Following are highlights from Thursday’s meeting of the Kentucky High School Athletic 
Association Board of Control.   
 

1) The Board heard an update from the KHSAA Board president and staff on its 
presentation on April 11 to the Kentucky Board of Education.  The Board moved to have 
the Constitution and Bylaws Committee continue work to develop proposals to be voted 
on by the KHSAA Delegate Assembly at its October meeting. 

2) As part of re-alignment scheduled for the 2007 football season, the Board of Control, 
also at its May meeting, will review draft alignments for a potential five or six class 
playoff system. Following a review and study of the proposed systems, the Board will 
then decide if any change in the number of classes or other playoff system revisions will 
be implemented. 

3) The Board approved a four-year contract extension for Commissioner Brigid DeVries to 
include the 2009-2010 school year.  The Commissioner is currently in the final year of a 
four-year contract. 
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